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It is for the information of all the staff both teaching and non-teaching
that you all are required to spare some time in the Computer Hub of the
college during the summer vacation and also afterwards, and learn the skill

to operate the computer which is badly necessary when NEP-2020 is

implemented in the coming 2023- 2024 academic session. As we can not
avoid the implementation of NEP which is technology based we have to keep
ourself ready for the future education pulicy knocking at our door. The DEOs '

Sri P. Behera and Debasmita Mohanty will help'us learn the computer skill

everyday.
It is very very urgent and important.

Sincerely yours,
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